
 
 
 
 
 

Keystone Youth Group 2020 Lock-in Info 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

We want to thank you for continuing to allow us to lead your child(ren) on Friday 
nights, Sunday mornings, and during special events over weekends and breaks. As 
we continue on, we recognize the need to continue to guide and disciple the 
students, as well as better inform and further develop our relationship with those 
who care for them on a daily basis.  

We will be having a Youth Group lock-in at the QTEC Community Center (located 
on 166th Street behind the main church building) from Friday 1/17 (6:30pm) – 
Saturday 1/18 (2pm). The intention behind it is to give the students a mini-retreat 
and time of fellowship with their peers.  

What is a lock-in? 

At the lock-in, students attending should expect to stay at the facility (in our case 
the church’s Community Center) overnight. While games and activities are 
planned, we also hope to have a time of discussion, sharing, and devotional time 
together with the students.  

The lock in will begin with dinner on Friday night, and end with a light lunch on 
Saturday. We ask each student to contribute $15 per person to help with the cost of 
food and use of space.  

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to speak with us. 

With regards, 

Samantha Yu, Bridgeen Yap, & Christopher Chan 

 


